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Duncan Williams, President 
Construction Association of Nova Scotia 
134 Eileen Stubbs Ave #103, 
Dartmouth, NS B3B 0A9 
 
 
Dear Duncan,  
 
On behalf of the Canadian Construction Association (CCA), congratulations to the Construction 
Association of Nova Scotia on being named the recipient of the CCA Partner Association Award of 
Excellence. It is a pleasure to recognize the efforts that CANS has made in providing our collective 
membership and our industry with the tools and information they need to better succeed, especially in 
such a challenging year. 
 
As president of our national association, I am aware of how quickly our world changed and how our 
members relied on their local associations to continue to provide the information they needed to carry 
on their essential work. Moving your Commissioner of Oaths services online so quickly, and continuing 
to meet one-on-one with your members and new members through virtual means, demonstrates your 
ability to respond quickly and efficiently – qualities that will serve your association (and your members) 
well in the future. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mary Van Buren 
CCA President 


